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Dear Commissioners,

You are to be commended for shutting down the two worst of the polluting coal-fired power
plants in Colstrip, MT. Now let’s continue on with eliminating all fossil fuel-fired plants and
converting totally to renewables ---- starting not a decade in the future, but now. There is
incredible potential for wind and solar in Washington and the PNW. This region could easily
become the largest exporter of clean sustainable electric power in the country. And it will
create thousands of skilled jobs in the process. All you have to do is align your priorities
properly. Let’s go.

 
Sincerely,

Fred Sayer, a long-term PSE rate payer
206-463-3816
fsayer@comcast.net
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